
 

 

 

BUDGET COUNSELING CLASS 
This month’s class: 
Developing Sound Financial Skills 
 
Libertyville Township partners with 
Consumer Credit Counseling of Northern 
Illinois to provide our residents with a variety of financial literacy programs. 
 
The classes are held monthly via ZOOM. 
Anyone who is interested in this month’s class is welcome to attend 
 
Monday, May 20, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Register here: 
 

 

 


